
The regularly scheduled December board meeting
has been canceled.  

Next meeting - January 23, 2024

November is School Board Appreciation Month.  
There are nearly 6,000 individuals who serve as school board
members in the state of IL. 
Our board members are elected citizens who serve the community
and face complex challenges.  
We thank our current and past board members for their time &
dedication.  

BOARD APPRECIATION MONTH

DECEMBER MEETING

FINANCIALS
Tax Levy was unanimously approved.  
Auditors Report - Sound fiscal practices; Audit approved
District will apply for Property Tax Relief Grant through
ISBE
Increases to the sub rates for custodians and nurses was
approved - $17/hr & $18/hr respectively

SCHOOL RESOURCE OFFICER PROGRAM
Both the Village and District have approved the Intergovernmental
Agreement for the SRO Program. This agreement outlines the legal
logistics.
Dr. Castelli & Chief Neff discussed next year.   The school currently has
two part-time SPD officers serving as SROs.  The hope is to move toward
one full-time SPD officer in the role.   This has cost implications. 

PERSONNEL
The following individuals were approved for the listed
positions:

Vanessa Ernst - special education paraprofessional
Donna Holliday - lunch/recess monitor
Maddie Schwemmer & Matt Sisk - volunteer basketball
coaches
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